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MPLA Activities 
 

• Attended OLA Leadership retreat on June 22nd and 23rd.  Incoming and outgoing chairs of all OLA 
committees and elected officers meet annually to set the strategic goals of OLA for the next 
year.    
 

 
 
Oklahoma Library Association News 
 

• OLA’s biennial technology conference, iCon, is scheduled for August 10th-11th, 2017.  ICon is 
sponsored by OLA’s Information Technology Roundtable. 
 

• The transition committee of OLA, tasked with replacing our Executive Director of 30+ years, is 
currently interviewing firms which responded to an RFP soliciting firms to manage the 
operations of the Oklahoma Library Association.  Several excellent firms responded and the 
committee is excited about securing leadership for OLA in the future. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tim Miller, Oklahoma Representative 


